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Antioch Planning Commission: 

As the small business owner who owns and operates the Chevron station at 2413 A 
Street in Antioch, I encourage the Planning Commission to approve Chevron’s proposed 
hydrogen project. Chevron will be leasing a portion of my property and operating the 
hydrogen station. Chevron has and continues to be a reliable partner in safe operations, 
and like me, committed to ensuring a positive consumer experience. 

I own and operate other traditional fueling stations and likewise have another property 
that has an operational hydrogen station. I know that both types of fueling stations have 
safety mechanisms to protect customers, employees, and the community. I also know 
that more hydrogen stations are needed to encourage the adoption of hydrogen 
vehicles helping to reduce our impact on climate change. 

This hydrogen station, combined with my existing gas station, will provide an additional 
opportunity for drivers to patronize my small business and other businesses in Antioch 
and shows my own commitment to a lower carbon world. 

Please approve the Chevron Hydrogen Project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gursharnjeet Cheema 

Antioch Business Owner 


